
REPORT ON OBSERVANCE OF VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 2022 AT BGCL, KOLKATA 

As per directives of Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) & subsequent guidelines received 

from Chief Vigilance Officer, Vigilance Awareness Week - 2022 has been observed at BGCL, 

Kolkata from 31st October to 6th November 2022.  

The program started at 11:00 Hrs on 31st October in Conference Hall, BGCL, with the 

Integrity Pledge administered by CEO, BGCL.  

The pledge ceremony was followed by reading out the messages received from H’ble 

President of India, H’ble Vice President, H’ble Prime Minister, Minister of State, MoPNG, 

Central Vigilance Commissioner. Banners were displayed at different vantage locations. 

Nodal Officer (Vigilance) gave overview of various events scheduled to be organized during 

the week and urged everyone to participate enthusiastically to make the event a grand 

success. 

The brief details of various events/competitions organized during the week are given 

hereunder. 

1. On 1st November, Essay writing competition was organized for BGCL employees, 

both in Hindi & English on the topic “Corruption free India for a developed Nation”; 

“भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत – विकसित भारत”. 
2. On 2nd November, Essay writing competition was organized for Contract 

employees, both in Hindi & English on the aforesaid topic.  

 

3. Poster competition was held for ward of BGCL employees.  
 

4. Slogans were also invited from BGCL and Contract employees, both in Hindi & 

English. The theme for slogan was “Corruption free India for a developed Nation”; 

“भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत – विकसित भारत”. 
5. On 5th November a workshop was held on “Common irregularities in public 

procurement” for sensitizing the employees wherein Nodal Officer (Vigilance) 

presented various case studies; same was attended by employees of BGCL, PMC 

Mecon and contractual employees. 

 

6. In addition to BGCL employees, Integrity Pledge was taken by contractual 

employees and customers during the week. 

The closing ceremony was held on 5th November wherein award-winning slogans (Hindi & 

English) were read out. Further, award winning posters also displayed, which were visited 

by all.  

CEO, BGCL distributed prizes to the winners of various events. Encouraging words were 

delivered by him wherein importance of such programme was deliberated & it was urged 

to everyone to be vigil in day-to-day work. 

The programme was concluded with vote of thanks by Nodal Officer (Vigilance).  The whole 

VAW event proved to be successful & served the very purpose of its observance. 

Still photographs taken during various events are placed below. 

  

 

 



 

  

  

  

  

 



   

 

 

  

 

    

  

  

  

  

  

 

 


